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Get a glimpse of what’s going on inside the school by clicking here 

UPCOMING EVENTS & ACTIVITIES  
 
 
 

March 13            GN PTA Meeting– GN Library                5:30pm 
March 24             GN Pool Party– WHS pool                               12:30-2:30pm 
March 25            Dine to Donate– Crown Pizza      10am-9:30pm 
March 29            School Holiday– NO SCHOOL 
April 2            Professional Development– NO SCHOOL 
April 7            GN Pool Party– WHS pool             12:30-2:30pm 
 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1gMwlIWEZ8RvsVR1jJMav380Ge7L6GXNl?usp=drive_link


IMPORTANT REMINDER 
Drop-off times at Great Neck Elementary School for all students in 
grades PK-5 are between 8:25 and 8:35 a.m.  Please do not arrive 
more than 5 minutes  early and please DO NOT drop your students off 
and leave them outside the door without adult supervision.  Great Neck 
Staff come out for arrival to great and assist students at 8:25 
a.m.  Please remain in your vehicle with your child/children until 
Great Neck Staff come outside to begin the arrival process.  Student 
safety is important and we want to ensure all students are always su-
pervised.   
 
Dismissal time for Walkers is 3:05 p.m.  Students do not come out-
side to be unified with their parent/guardian/family member until 3:05 
p.m.  Please do not arrive too early.  Recently we have noticed multi-
ple cars arriving before 2:30 p.m.  This results in traffic back-ups on 
Goshen Road.  Please do your best to arrive at dismissal time, which is 
3:05 p.m.  If you need to arrive early, please park in the overflow lot 
until it is time to pull into the lot.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Lastly, DO NOT under any circumstances pull into the bus lane dur-
ing arrival and/or dismissal times.  There should not be any vehicles 
other than school transportation vehicles in the bus lane between 8:15 
a.m. and 8:40 a.m. AND between 3:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m.   
 
We appreciate everyone’s willingness to work together to make our ar-
rival and dismissal processes as safe and smooth as possible.   For 
those of you that have other adults picking up your children, please 
share this important information with them.  Thank you. 



In continuation of our Kindness Campaign, our next project will be to stock 

the pantry!  We’d like to you ask you to donate your favorite breakfast foods 

and snacks to help us fill the Waterford Food Bank.  The pantry could use  

non-perishable breakfast and snack items such as: 

 Pancake or waffle mix 

 Cereal or Oatmeal 

 Syrup 

 Peanut Butter 

 Granola Bars 

 Pop Tarts 

 Crackers 

 Cookies 

 Fruit Snacks 

 

We will be collecting now through March 27th.  Stay tuned for an exciting up-

date to this portion of our Kindness Campaign!  Thank you in advance for 

your kindness and generosity.  If you have any questions please contact Mrs. 

Reed at ereed@waterfordschools.org.  

mailto:ereed@waterfordschools.org












Body percussion is something that students in  grades 3 and 5 are doing now, 
and will be introduced to the other grades soon.  Mrs. Milukas utilizes 
www.musicplayonline.com to access these Body Percussion lessons and stu-
dents are encouraged to log in and access these lessons and many other music 
games that correspond with the curriculum.  



https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/YBStore/YearbookStoreMain.asp?yearbook_id=78055



























